[image: image1.png]ASSOCIATION OF ROULAND EDUCATORS
SEAVED BY PUENTE HILLS UNISERV 17595 Almahurst Street, Suite 100
Industry, CA 91748
(626) 9121508
FAX (626) 913-1198





Campaign 2012:  Our Future is at Stake!!
March 26, 2012

Dear friends,

There are forces at play in California that are attempting to silence the voice of organized labor and the middle class forever.  Fueled by corporate political action committee money, as well as donations from anti-union millionaires, an initiative that will prohibit unions from using payroll deductions in politics has qualified for the November ballot.  This initiative presents the greatest threat to the middle class of California in the last 30 years. 
Proponents of this initiative have deceitfully crafted it to confuse the average voter into thinking that it attempts to level the playing field and limit the influence of money in politics by prohibiting payroll deductions from being used for political purposes.  Corporations do not use payroll deductions for politics.  They just write checks from their general fund or political action accounts.  Corporations already outspend labor by a 15-1 margin in California.  This initiative is an attempt to completely silence our voices.  The future of CTA and the middle class requires us to defeat this initiative.
What CTA Political Money has Accomplished

· Collective Bargaining Rights, which have recognized the right of the Association to bargain for better salaries, benefits, and working conditions.

· Passage of Proposition 98 in 1988, which provides a guaranteed level of funding for California schools.

· Class Size Reduction in grades K-3.

· A secure retirement plan for California Educators.
All of this is at risk if we lose our ability to participate in the political process!
Please view the link below to see for yourself what is at stake.  We will be contacting you in the near future with more updates on the campaign.

http://www.youtube.com/watch?feature=player_embedded&v=9hUxnUMjKR0
